MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP MESSAGE, 11/2021
Every month during our monthly Zoom Membership meeting, we never cease to be amazed at what the Assistant District Directors (aka District Membership Chairs) have accomplished with their Districts!  WE ARE SO THANKFUL FOR EACH AND EVERY ONE!
 (1) Don’t forget to place a floral design OR a potted plant with your local Library, Welcome Center, Senior Center, etc.  along with a sign with your Club’s name and contact information!!  Advertise YOU!!!!
(2) Wouldn’t it be great if you planned a “Fun with Flowers” for your local Assisted Living /Nursing Home???  Wouldn’t it be great to reach out to these folks in your community and who knows??  You just might be able to start a NEW CLUB!!!  (Remember:  A Club only needs 10 folks, and only has to “meet” 5 times per year!)  Wouldn’t it be great to get to know the Residents and then their Grands?  (There is the opportunity for a JUNIOR GARDEN CLUB!)
(3)  Don’t forget to contact your local Condo HOA groups and offer to present a program on Container/patio gardening!  (Surely there’s someone in your District that has this knowledge!).  Guess what?  Perhaps a NEW CONDO GARDEN CLUB!!!! (10 members/5 gatherings per year.)
And above all……
[bookmark: _GoBack]AT THIS TIME OF THE YEAR, BE THANKFUL THAT WE HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO “TEND THE GARDEN” FOR OUR CREATOR; BE THANKFULL FOR ALL THE FRIENDS WE HAVE MADE THROUGH OUR GARDEN CLUB; BE THANKFUL FOR ALL OUR OFFICERS, BOTH STATE-DISTRICT-LOCAL-REGION AND NATIONAL, WHO GIVE SO GENEROUSLY EVERY DAY OF THEIR TIME AND KNOWLEDGE! AND MOST OF ALL, BE THANKFUL THAT WE HAVE EACH OTHER!!!!
                               HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Jane and Ed Nendick, FFGC Membership Chairs
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